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October 16, 2023 

 

Students and Parents: 

 

As of today, there is better than a 60% chance of rain on Friday evening.  This would potentially force a 

move of the varsity football game (also our senior night) to Thursday.  If that were to happen, we would not 

be able to have our Concert Band and Wind Ensemble Fall Concert.  The JV game has already been moved 

to Wednesday in anticipation of this move. 

 

I had originally reserved next Thursday, the 26th as an alternate concert date and we will be using that for the 

Fall Concert.  In order to work with a few musicians that are also on the JV football team, we will be starting 

the concert at 7:30pm. 

 

I have spoken with all of the students and the few conflicts I heard about have been resolved.  

 

I am looking forward to seeing you all next Thursday, October 26th at 7:30pm in the OGHS Auditorium. 

 

Musically, 

 

Mike Howell 
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